
 

 

Media Advisory 

To all media  

19 January 2025  

MEC Macie to table a report on the Festive Season Road Safety Campaign  

Following the release of the National Festive Season Road Crash Statistics tomorrow by the 

Ministry of Transport, Mpumalanga MEC for Community Safety, Security and Liaison, Mr 

Jackie Macie will present a report on 2024/2025 Festive Season Road Safety Campaign. 

During the presentation, the MEC is expected to reflect on the implementation of the Festive 

Season Road Safety Plan and also analysis on crashes, success areas and challenges as 

well as plans to deal with areas of concern. 

 The MEC will also outline the most problematic routes in the province which contributed 

most to crashes.  

He will also give account of the different law enforcement operations that took place across 

the province during the holiday season.  

The media is invited to a briefing scheduled to take place as follows:  

Date: Tuesday, 21 January 2025  

Venue: Mbombela Protea Hotel (City of Mbombela)  

Time: 09h00  

Ends.  

Issued by the Mpumalanga Department of Community Safety, Security and Liaison.  

Enquiries: Moeti Mmusi 079 291 0664  

Or Mandla Chauke 082 330 8167 

 


